
March 1, 2021 

 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yong Street, Box 2319 
TORONTO, Ont 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
  
 
I am in receipt of a notice from OEB regarding the OEB hearing to consider next steps in eliminating 
Hydro One seasonal rate class and at this time I would like to lodge a complaint. 
 
We are seniors (82 years of age, on fixed income) who own a summer camp – being Northern Ontario 
we only get to enjoy this camp approximately 5 months of the year.  When we close up for the winter, 
we winterize the camp and the Hydro that is connected to the camp is NOT used, though we still are 
billed presently 45.00/winter months. 
 
 If my deciphering of the information provided is correct....my summer month rate will be around the 
$114.00/month?????  It is extremely difficult to be able to figure out the chart included and I am sure I 
am not alone in that. 
 
I want to protest this upcoming change to the way Hydro rates will be charged for Seasonal Class and am 
sure that there are a lot of seasonal residents who feel the same way. 
 
If, in the near future the OEB decides to hold oral hearings, I would hope that they would be held in 
various locations.   Please let me know and I will definitely try to attend, along with a number of other 
seasonal residents in the area. 
 
I look forward to your response 
 
Yours truly 
 
 
 
John & Carol Emmans 

 
 

 




